
























ITEM 5b 

 
 
TO:  Library Board of Trustees 

FROM: Jeff Scott, Director 

RE: Recommendation to the Board of County Commissioners Regarding the 
Applicants for One Upcoming Vacancy on the Library Board 

DATE: June 15, 2016 
 
 

Background: With the impending departure of Al Stoess, there will be one vacancy on 
the Library Board as of July 1st.  A recent recruitment generated applications from five 
individuals interested in serving as a Trustee. The applications are appended to this 
report. 
 
In June 2013, the Board approved the following criteria for selecting which applicant(s) 
to recommend to the Board of County Commissioners to fill a vacancy. 

• Demonstrated use and appreciation of libraries 
• Experience working with (not necessarily in) libraries, especially public libraries 
• Other work experience 
• Volunteer experience 
• Community involvement 
• Commission district where the applicant resides 

 
As additional information for your deliberation on this item, the Commission district 
representation of the remaining Trustees is as follows: 

 Alderman 1 
Marsh  4 
Sattler  4 

 Wilson  2 
 
Recommendation: Review the applications and determine which applicants you wish to 
recommend to the Board of County Commissioners for appointment to the Library 
Board. 
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